

## **INTER- OFFICE MEMORANDUM**

TO:

ALL ADMITTING CONSULTANTS

THE NAIROBI HOSPITAL

FROM:

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

C.C.

MAC CHAIRMAN

AG. DIRECTOR, MEDICAL SERVICES & RESEARCH

DATE:

19<sup>TH</sup> JUNE 2020

SUBJECT:

**UPDATE** 

Dear Colleagues,

I wish to inform you that we have suspended the Jubilee Insurance account at the Hospital. Hospitals are currently operating on constrained revenues and on-time payment by Insurances for services rendered is critical.

We hope that the account will be regularised promptly so that the suspension can be

lifted.

DR. ALLAN PAMBA

Healthcare with a difference!